
            

            

            

            

 

 

 

Welcome to the Summer ! 

We wish all of our pupils and 

families well as we return to 

school for the final term of the 

academic year. It seems like the 

school year has flown by…  

We are looking forward to 

another exciting few months 

ahead at Greenhill as our oldest 

pupils prepare for  their final 

term at Greenhill before 

transition to High School in 

September. 

 

 

 

 

Keep this date - Key Stage 2 SAT’s  

Key Stage 2 SAT’s will be taking place on the 

week beginning 14th May 2018. 

Mon 14th May :    9.30   Grammar,    
                               Punctuation and Spelling 
                              10.30    Spelling 
Tue 15th May :     9.30     Reading 
Wed 16th May :   9.30     Arithmetic  
                              11.00   Reasoning A  
Thu 17th May :     9.30     Reasoning B 
 

Booster lessons have now started to 
support our pupils with these tests. 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 

School closes for half-term at 

3.30pm on Friday 25th May. 

We re-open at 8.50am on Monday 

4th June. 

We are also closed on Thursday 3rd 

May (Polling Station/PAD day) and 

Monday 7th May (Bank Holiday).  

School is however open on Friday 

4th May. 

 

 

Class Assemblies 

Each class will be presenting their own 

assembly over the next few months. 

Wed 25th April : Year 3 
Wed 2nd May : Year 1 

Wed 23rd May : Year 5 
Wed 13th June : Year 6 

Wed 20th June : Reception 
Wed 27th June : Year 2 

 
The assemblies will be themed around 

our school values and parents from 
the presenting classes will be invited 

to attend. 

 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

Our attendance rates for September – 

end of March 2018 are : 

Reception : 94.6% 
Year 1: 96.7% 
Year 2: 95.8% 
Year 3: 96.7% 
Year 4: 96.4% 
Year 5:96.6% 
Year 6:94.8% 

 
Overall :  96.0% 

Our attendance target is 97% 

 

 

PARENTS EVENING 

Thank you to everybody 

who attended our Parents 

Evening sessions before 

the Easter break. 

We are currently 

reviewing the format of 

our end of year reports 

that you will receive in 

July. 

 

 

Children of Bury Sing 

Our recently formed choir 

will be performing at 

Children of Bury Sing (COBS) 

which is being held at Castle 

Leisure centre on Saturday 

21st April. 

I’m sure they will amaze 

everbody with their singing 

talents 

 


